

12 February 2020

J W Nicholson

FYI

via email: fyi-request-12014-f64a29e9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear J W Nicholson

Request for information

Thank you for your online submission dated 12 January 2020 requesting information on the Police call signs. You requested:

Reference: IR-01-20-880

1. A list of ALL Police radio call signs in use (as of 12/01/2020 when request was made) throughout all of New Zealand on the Police radio system (e.g. SVU = Auckland Motorways patrol unit; BDR = Benneydale rural patrol unit, etc.).

Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.

I have enclosed a list containing all of the call signs and their respective locations that are available to New Zealand Police staff as of 10 January 2020, when this list was last updated.

If you have any questions, you may contact Communication Centres staff member Nicola Anamani at Nicola. Anamani@police.govt.nz.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with Police's response to your request.

Yours sincerely

J.D.

Inspector Ian Harris

Stramare

National Operations Manager, Communication Centres

